Thomas Piovesan

From: Richard Bonner

Sent: Friday, 13 October 2017 4:46 PM

To: Thomas Piovesan

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Costco Wholesale Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 8209) -
Penrith LGA

Hello Thomas,

After reviewing the EIS, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that this proposal does not contain
biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a formal OEH response.

Regards

Richard Bonner

Senior Conservation Planning Officer
Greater Sydney Branch

Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage
T:02 9995 6917

From: Nuray Duran
Sent: Tuesday, 29 August 2017 11:20 AM
To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Costco Wholesale Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 8209) - Penrith LGA
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Good morning

Please find attached the notice of exhibition for the Costco Wholesale Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD
8209) - Penrith LGA.

Public exhibition is on from Thursday 31 August 2017 until Monday 16 October 2017. The DA and the associated
documents will be available to view on the Department’s website at
www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition/ on Thursday 31 August 2017.

The Department invites you to comment on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions of consent,
by Monday 16 October 2017.

For further enquiries, please contact Thomas Piovesan on (02) 9274 6356 or via email
thomaos.piovesan@planning.nsw.gov.au

Regards

Nuray Duran

DA Coordinator | Industry and Key Sites
Department of Planning & Environment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001



T 029274 6162 E nuray.duran@planning.nsw.gov.au

Ak

Planning &
Eﬁ«v{ Environment




